
SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the April 1st 2012 meeting of the SLO Bytes of the Board of Directors.
Officers present:  Earl Kaplan, John Waller, Alan Raul, 
Absent:  Bob Mires, Ralph Sutter
Other volunteers present:  Ray Miklas, Don Jones, Pete Stonehewer
The meeting was called to order at 12:25 p. m.  The minutes for the 03/04/2012 Board Meeting were approved as submitted.

There was no Treasurer’s report due to Bob Mires absence.

John Waller has scheduled Josh Ernstrom from the MacSuperstore to speak on the NEW iPad (3RD Generation) in May. In lieu of a firm commitment from Josh, Alan Raul will give the iPad demonstration instead.

John Waller will contact Ed Lynn, both of whom have Samsung tablets, to give a presentation together in June on the tablets they use. If Ed is not available John will give the presentation.
July is the BBQ and Earl will be in contact with Nancy to coordinate her needs.   

Alan Raul announced that the Linux SIG will be this Thursday with a subject to be determined later.
Don Jones announced in Bob Grover’s absence, that the Digital Photo SIG was to be held on April 16th and the web site has been updated. The subject has yet to be determined.

The meeting ended at 12:45 p. m.
Alan Raul
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